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1. You’ve got mail! 

 

Diocesan mail, including the Northern Catholic News, will be available to be picked up at the 

Diocesan Centre on Friday, May 31, 2013. Please pick up your mail at the office if you arrive in 

town before 4 p.m. What is not picked up will be taken to Sacred Heart Cathedral and placed on 

a table in the Lower Hall.   

 

2. Employment Opportunities  

 

 Annunciation School in Prince Rupert is accepting applications for a secretary/bookkeeper. 

Please see the attached job description. 

 Notre Dame School in Dawson Creek is accepting applications for a full time teaching 

position. Please see the attached job description. 

 Please continue to publish the ads from last week’s Wednesday Weekly for a Diocesan 

Youth and Young Adult Ministry Coordinator and Receptionist for the Diocesan Centre 

in parish bulletins. 

 

3. Farewell Sr. Jean Marie Lehtinen, OP 

 

Please post the attached notice on parish bulletin boards and put the following message in parish 

bulletins for the next two weekends: 

 

 After eight years of service at the Domano Renewal Centre and various other 

organizations, Sr. Jean Marie Lehtinen, OP is saying farewell to Prince George. Please 

come and join us and say farewell at an Open House at the Domano Renewal Centre on 

June 16. Drop in from 2 p.m. to 5 p.m.  

 

4. Herman Onstein 

 

Please pray for the repose of the soul of Herman Onstein who died on Saturday, May 25, 2013. 

Herman was a long-time member of Sacred Heart Parish in Terrace and served on the Diocesan 

Finance Council for many years. We pray in thanksgiving for life of our brother, Herman and 

offer our sincere condolences to his family and friends. 

 

5. Monthly Day of Adoration 

 

Please put the following notice in parish bulletins: 

 

Emmanuel Hermitage invites you to a Personal Date with Jesus on June 11 in the 

Domano Chapel (at the Domano Renewal Centre, 6500 Southridge Ave.). Mass will be 

celebrated at 7:30 a.m. and the Blessed Sacrament will be exposed from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. 

for a day of silent prayer and adoration. We will pray especially for the people and needs 

of our Diocese, the universal Church, and the world. In particular we will pray for the 

protection of all human life, for vocations, and for the intentions of those participating in 



the day. Please mark your calendar on July 9 and August 13, second Tuesday of the 

month, for our summer Personal Date with Jesus days. 

 

6. Catechetical material at the CCCB 

 

Celebrating the Lectionary 2013-2014 provides age appropriate reflections on the gospel 

readings for all Sundays and holy days in separate books for Pre-school/Kindergarten, Primary, 

Intermediate, Junior High and High School. Please see the attached for more information or visit 

the Canadian Conference of Catholic Bishops website; on the English home page of 

www.cccb.ca, at left click on Publications Service and type “Lectionary” in the Product Search.  

 

7. Rev. Walter Doherty 

 

The Diocesan Pastoral Centre received notice that Father Walter Doherty passed away on 

Wednesday, May 22, 2013. He served New Hazelton and missions in the late 1960s and early 

1970s. His funeral is scheduled for St. Anne’s Church in Osoyoos on June 3 at 11 a.m.  

 

http://www.cccb.ca/

